‘ o RIO ALGOM MINING CORP. Yy - Fok4

.a Sal Route
MOAB, UTAH B4532 Phone: (801) 686-2215

June 19, 1989

Mr. R. Dale Smith, Director

Uranium Recovery Field Office, Region IV
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

P. D. Box 28326

Denver, Colorado 80225-032%

Source Material License SUA-1119 f/f/]
Docket No. 40-8084 z[ﬂ
RE: Correction to Response to

Notice of Violations

Appendix A of letter 26 May 1989
Letter dated 31 May 1989

Dear Mr. Smith,

Please add the following correction to Rio algom Mining
Corp., Lisbon Operations, responses to U.S.N.R.C., Notice of
Violation Appendix A in letter 31 May 1989.

Page 3 "Date of Compliance:"
Strike Out "Dependent on U.S.N.R.C. - etc”
Insert "26 April 1989"

The response to Date of Compliance was inadvertently typed
in from draft notes. Please excuse our error.

If there are any questions please call, (801) 686-2217

Respectfully,

f
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